
        

  

   

 

  

       
 

 
   

 
        

    
        

 
 

   
 
 

 
 

    
 

  
 

 
      

  
   

       
 

 
  

 
 
 

The CRRSA Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund-IHE/Student Aid 

Quarterly Report 

March 31, 2021 

STUDENT PORTION 

Carroll received a grant award notification (P425F201173) on May 5, 2020. 

The total amount of funds that Carroll will receive from the U.S. Department of Education pursuant to Carroll’s 
Certification and Agreement [for] Emergency Financial Aid for students is $552,441.00. 

The Executive Team (Team) and the Director of Financial Aid met to discuss and determine the eligibility for students to 
receive an award.  The Team is comprised of the College President, the Executive Vice President of Administration, the 
Provost, the Vice President of Education & Training, the Associate Provost of Student Affairs & Marketing and the Chief 
Communications Officer. 

No student awards were issued during this quarter. 

INSTITUTIONAL PORTION 

Carroll received a grant award notification (P425F201173) on May 5, 2020. 

The total amount of funds that Carroll will receive from the U.S. Department of Education pursuant to Carroll’s 
Certification and Agreement [for] Emergency Financial Aid to the institution is $1,783,815. 

The Executive Team met to discuss and compile a list of qualified expenses that will be incurred due to the impact of 
COVID-19 that Carroll will be seeking for reimbursement through the institutional portion of the CARES Act fund.  
The Team is comprised of: College President, the Executive Vice President of Administration, the Provost, Vice President 
of Continuing Education & Training, Associate Provost of Student Affairs and Marketing and the Chief Communications 
Officer. 

There were two expenses during this quarter, totaling $4,873. 
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